
RESOLUTION NO. 17 

TO THE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: 

WHEREAS, Governor Thompson has signed into law Assembly Bill 1152 

amending s. 758.19(5), Wisconsin Statutes which transfers the reporting 
of certain court costs from the Director of state Courts to the 
Department of Administration (DOA), and 

WHEREAS, Iowa County is eligible for reimbursement of $43,922.00 

for actual costs that the county incurred in the previous calendar year 
for juror fees, witness and expert witness fees, guardian ad litem 
fees, and salary and fringe benefits for the Judicial Assistant 
position. If less than the $43,922.00 is expended, the county can only 
retain the amount actually spent on the above court costs for the 
previous year, and 

WHEREAS, the Register in Probate can be a dual position which will 
include the duties of a Judicial �ssistant and the Register in Probate 
under the state statutes, 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED that We, the Committee on Salary and 
Personnel, do hereby recommend that the position of Judicial 
Assistant/Register in Probate be created effective January 1, 1994 and 
the salary for the position be set at $20,556.00. 


